
Impact of the work

Start: August 15, 2022
End: End of August, 2022
Reconstruction and rehabilitation of valve 
chambers on the main drinking water 
supply system

At the intersection of 

Le Boulevard and Chemin 
Belvédère

Traffic ● Complete closure of Chemin Belvédère between Le Boulevard and 
Avenue Sunnyside.

● Local traffic only.
● Detours are planned. Follow the signs.

Parking ● Prohibited in the work zone. 
● Please respect the signs. 

Access to buildings ● Sidewalks will generally be accessible but may be obstructed during the 
work. Walkways will be set up to allow access to buildings at all times.

Noise and dust ● Dust and noise may be generated by trucks circulating in the area.

The work teams will be on site Monday to Friday, from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.
Possibility of weekend work.



Some aspects of the work site may be disturbing, but you should know that the operations are 
planned by a team of experts who make sure to minimize the impact on your daily life.
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